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* Madam President;

* Your Excellencies, Permanent Representatives;

* Distinguished Delegates;

* Ladies and Gentlemen.

Madam President

I would like to thank you and congratulate you on behalf of the group
of Least Developed Countries (LDCs) on successfully delivering a
draft text of a future agreement on a new legally binding instrument for
the conservation and sustainable of marine biological diversity in
areas 



beyond national jurisdiction must be recognized as the common
heritage of mankind.

Madam President,

The new instrument must ensure that current state of play where the
high seas is utilized only by those who have both the financial and
technical means are changed. Indeed, the new instrument must end
governance gaps in the high seas, protect critical ecosystems and
safeguard the livelihoods of millions of coastal and inland
communities.

Capacities of LDCs and other developing countries must be enhanced
so that they play an active role in the conservation and sustainable
use of the high seas. It is the belief of my delegation that this should
be enabled by ensuring: (1) a multilateral facilitation mechanism for
the transfer of marine governance 
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